
ILCDDWV2FX3E « Doc welding(Chinese Edition)

 

welding(Chinese Edition)

Filesize: 7.62 MB

 

Reviews

An extremely wonderful pdf with lucid and perfect explanations. I could possibly comprehended every
little thing out of this created e pdf. Once you begin to read the book, it is extremely difficult to leave it
before concluding.
(Ja nie Wilkinson) 

 

DISC L A IM ER      | DM C A 
 

http://www.readnow.site/disclaimer.html
http://www.readnow.site/dmca.html


KCHACWDFQEBH « PDF > welding(Chinese Edition)

WELDING(CHINESE EDITION)

paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a<er the shipment.Paperback. Publisher: Mechanical Industry Press Pub. Date :2010-09-08. This book
teaches a variety of commonly used welding principle of the method. the characteristics of the corresponding
equipment and technology and other knowledge. and development of new welding method was introduced.
The book is divided into nine units. including: Overview. welding arc welding. submerged arc welding. melting
pole gas shielded arc welding. tungsten inert gas welding. gas welding and gas cutting. plasma arc welding and
cutting. resistance welding and soldering. cutting method and technology. This novel mode of learning and
teaching materials will need to know to break it down point by unit. integrated knowledge module. the ability
level of knowledge points arranged as written. arranged the beginning of each unit of learning goals. the end
unit arrangement theory training and practical training reflects a combination of theory and practice to meet
the teaching. learning. do one teaching needs. For teaching. the book is equipped with electronic teaching and
some exercise answers. choose the book as a textbook for teachers to call request (010-88379201) or visit www.
cmpedu. com domain registration. free download. This book can be used as vocational. vocational. adult
education welding various types of professional training materials or training to use the book. but also for the
technical oCicers. Contents: Introduction Overview of the first unit of the module a comprehensive knowledge
profile and development of welding capabilities and the nature of knowledge and ability to point a welding
point of 2 welding method of classification of knowledge capability knowledge point 3-point welding method
characterized by the ability of knowledge capacity of 4 Overview of knowledge of welding points 5 new
developments in welding knowledge module integrated...
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